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January 15, 2025 
 
Hello, my Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
I hope and pray that we all will have a God filled new year and spiritually blessed as we await the coming 
of our Lord, whenever that time will occur.  He has told us to wait, to live for Him until it does happen.  
We are to continue to preach the gospel and to teach obedience to the all things that He has taught us.  Oh, 
that we may have ears to hear! I am truly blessed and thankful to have the flock that God has given me to 
minister to. 
 
We were very disappointed to have missed the Thanksgiving Conference with Faith Missionary BC in 
Paducah, KY this year. As we began the trip, I sensed increasing sciatic pain, so had to turn around and 
head back home. A chiropractor who treats this condition was recommended to me and after several 
appointments with him, it was improved and I do appreciate those who were praying for me, as this 
enabled me to fill in for Brother Enrique Cantu on December 15th in the morning services of the Spanish 
mission in Faith Missionary BC in Clarksville, TN. Brother Enrique Cantu was in Peru for a couple weeks 
with Brothers Mark Clark, Bryce Page, and Marco Cantu, Jr. (his nephew from Mexico). It was a blessing 
to us to meet those who attended the Spanish service and also to fellowship with the whole church. An 
unexpected blessing was in meeting Brother John Cholewinski and his family, and hearing him preach in 
the afternoon service. 
 
I have had very good reports from Honduras as to the salvation of souls and their encouragement as they 
have their monthly fellowship meetings with their buildings being filled to capacity with the brethren as 
well as the lost who are still interested and some faithful, but as of yet have not been born again. 
 
In a recent tropical storm, the villages along the North coast were all flooded up to two feet deep in some 
of the homes; a lot of rain in a short period of time made the roads impassible for weeks.  One brother 
sent us a video of the muddy road where the milk tanker semi truck was stuck, and no one passing. I do 
not know how long it took them to get out! 
 
Please continue to pray for Bro. Lisandro’s health, he goes days without being able to sleep.  He has a son 
who is a doctor in Rio Esteban and he with others cannot find the right combination of meds that will give 
him the proper rest.  We sent him a love offering from the Honduras Fund to help with the medical cost of 
the MRI and other tests he has had. All three of the pastors blessed with your financial help have told me 
to tell you all thanks so, so very much!  They have sent short letters to the churches which we will send on 
to you as well.  They are so very thankful! The Lord bless you all and thanks so much. 
 
Your Brother in Christ, Ted and Sylvia Tweet 
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